
Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

By the Grace of the Crown, 

It is hereby decreed that a magnificent banquet shall be held in the royal hall of our esteemed 

castle on the 15th day of November, in the Year of Our Lord 2023. 

Your most humble presence is requested to partake in an evening of feasting, merriment, and 

noble discourse. 

The festivities shall commence at the seventh hour past noon. 

Join us as we celebrate the bounties of our realm and strengthen the bonds of kinship. 

Dress in your finest attire, and be prepared for an evening filled with joy and laughter! 

With the utmost respect, 

Your Sovereign, 

His Grace, King Edmund the Brave 


